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This term will begin by looking at writing to inform as well 
as entertain.  

We are focussing on being ready for High School and 
showing all our writing skill, from report writing, diaries, 
adverts and much more.  

We are consolidating our understanding of the English 
Language and have books ready to pass to High School so 
your new teachers can see all the amazing work you’ve 
been doing. 

 

We will also be starting our practises for our leavers 
service- watch the space and look out for dates  

coming soon! 
  
   

 

 

 

Our topic for Science, this half term, will be Electricty. 

We will be learning the following:. • Voltage can be 

measured using a voltmeter.  

There are multiple variables that might have an effect on 

voltage output.  

In a fair test there must only be one independent variable.  

An exact experimental method must be decided upon for a 

test to be fair.  

We will also be discovering if fruit can be used as a cell! 

 

 

        



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Uniform - Thank you for ensuring your child has the correct school uniform - they look very smart. Thank you 

also for your support in ensuring that make up, jewellery, fake tan and nail varnish is not worn for school. Small 

ear studs are permitted. As a reminder, dyed hair and tramline hairstyles are not permitted.  

 

Reading – KS2 pupils will be bring home books from the school library that lie within their Accelerated Reader 

ZPD range (which they should have written in their planner). When pupils have finished their books, they are 

encouraged to take an Accelerated Reader quiz on the book they have read. 

PE is on a Tuesday afternoon. 

Please ensure children have their school PE 

kit every week. 

 

Planners should be brought to school every 

day. Please record in here when your child has 

read at home and sign weekly. 

 

Homework will be set out on a Monday and 

should be brought back to school the 

following Monday. This will include reading, 

maths and spellings. Maths will be set using 

Freckle and reading using Cracking 

Comprehension. There will also be an ongoing 

project this term with weekly tasks given on 

a Monday. 

07.06.22 

09.06.22 – SRE lessons 

14.06.22 

 

23.06.22 – Junior Warrior  

 

04.07.22 – Year 6 transition day (details 

should have been given by your child’s High 

School) 

 

TBC- Leaver’s performance 

 

21.7.21 - Church 

 

21.7.21 – School closes for the summer break. 


